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Gina Porter

NPDES Enforcement Section

5301 Northshore Dr.

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: Permit Number AR0034126

Monthly DMR of February 1 - 28, 2015

506 Overman Street
P.O. Box 638
Malvern Arkansas 72104

501 332-3634, Phone
501 332-5730, Facsimile
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In response to the 1 DMR Exemptions for NH3 of the monthly average/max of 10

As you are aware from near past issues concerning exemptions with NH3, while training of a new
| employee during the month of February 2015, the wrong solutions were used in maintenance of

probe.

Fix: Proper training of the new operator by the Chief Operator in maintenance of probes.

o No issues were found in April, 2015 _

Sincerely,

Al

Carl Wheatley
Wastewater Supervisor
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506 Overman Street
P.O. Box 638
Malvern Arkansas 72104

501 332-3634, Phone
501 332-5730, Facsimile
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Gina Porter

NPDES Enforcement Section

5301 Northshore Dr.

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: Permit Number AR0034126

Monthly DMR of March 1 - 31, 2015
In response to the 1 DMR Exemptions for NH3 of the monthly Ibs./max of 254

Due to our rainfall in the month of March, 2015, we had one of our top five discharge months since
2003. We averaged 4.8 million gallons per day for the month of March °15. Due to levels of ponds,
we were unable to slow the rate of the discharge, thus the exemption in pounds for NH3.

Fix: To our knowledge, due to the circumstances involving the rainfall and depth of ponds, there is
really no way to fix this problem other than stopping or control the flow.

Sincerely,

o
Carl Wheatley <ﬁ

Wastewater Supervisor



506 Overman Street
PO. Box 638
Malvern, Arkansas 72104
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